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Thanks 

Many thanks to all our parents for their support and cooperation 

throughout the term. Particular thanks for all the generous 

responses to the many recent appeals. 

 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to all the boys and girls in our Nursery, P1, P2 and 

P4 classes for their Christmas celebrations last week.   

 

Reminder 

Nursery and P1 Admissions 2020/2021  

As of last year, applications to Ballymacrickett Nursery Unit and 

Ballymacrickett Primary One are made on-line. The application 

portal for admission in September 2020 will open on 7th January 

and close on 30th January 2020.  Please go to www.eani.org.uk 
for further information. 

  

Christmas Holidays 

School will close at 12 noon on Friday 20th December.  Please note 

that there will be no buses on this day. We will not expect 

children to be in uniform for this morning session.  

School reopens on Monday 6th January 2020. 

 

 

 

The staff of Ballymacrickett  

would like to wish all our families a  

Merry Christmas and a  

Happy New Year. 
 

 

http://www.eani.org.uk/

